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City of Lakeview Heights 
385 Circle Drive 

Morehead, KY  40351 
 

MEETING OF THE CITY COMMISSION  
THURSDAY, SEPTEMBER 6, 2018 

 
A meeting of the City Commission was held at the Robert Stivers Community Building, 385 Circle 
Drive, Lakeview Heights, with the following present: 
 
Commission Members Present:    Others Present: 
David Bolt, Mayor      Jennifer Bolt 
Bob Camuel, Commissioner Peggy Stinson  
Jim Fluty, Commissioner  
Sam Mason, Commissioner  
Tim Miller, Commissioner     Commission Members Absent: 

None 
 
CALL TO ORDER 
Mayor Bolt called the meeting to order at 6:00 p.m.  
 
MINUTES  
Commissioner Miller made a motion to accept the previous meeting minutes as presented.  
Commissioner Mason made a second to the motion and the motion carried. 
 
PUBLIC  COMMENTS 
None 
 
OLD BUSINESS 
 
 KY League of Cities/Interlocal Agreement 2nd Reading 

A second reading of an Ordinance relating to an interlocal agreement with KY League of 
Cities for the purpose of insurance was discussed.  Commissioner Fluty made a motion to 
accept the ordinance as presented.  Commissioner Camuel made a second to the motion 
and the motion carried with a roll call vote as follows: 
 

Mayor Bolt    aye 
Commissioner Miller  aye 
Commissioner Camuel aye 
Commissioner Mason  aye 
Commissioner Fluty  aye 

 
Other Old Business 

The City has not received an opinion from the attorney on scooters as of this date. 
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NEW BUSINESS 

 
 Treasurer’s Report 

The monthly Financial Report was presented by the Treasurer.  Commissioner Fluty made 
a motion to accept the report as presented.  Commissioner Camuel made a second to the 
motion and the motion carried. 

  
 Fall Dumpster 

Commissioner Miller made a motion to allocate funds for a fall clean-up dumpster.  
Commissioner Mason made a second to the motion and the motion carried. 
The date chosen is October 19-29th.   
 
Other New Business 
The drains that were stopped up with debris neat the Stinson property have been cleared.  
Pictures from the run-off were entered in the meeting minutes by a request from 
Commissioner Fluty.  Commissioner Fluty also would like to add more speed limit signs, if 
possible.   

  
Mayor Bolt asked the Commissioners to report at the October 2018 meeting their first 
priority for paving or patching areas of the streets. 
 
Commissioner Miller voiced his concern about the “dip” at the bottom of the entrance hill 
and the holes that need to be filled when you turn off of US 60. 
 
Liability and Public Officials insurance was briefly discussed and was tabled until next 
meeting. 

 
Commissioner Mason reported on items discussed at the Fiber Advisory Board meeting he 
attended.  There will be a Broadband Educational Forum on October 9, 2018. 
 

With no further business pending and through unanimous consent the meeting was adjourned at 
7:12 p.m. 
 
 
  
________________________________             __________________________________ 
David Bolt, Mayor     Jennifer Bolt, City Clerk/Treasurer  


